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In just a few short weeks, we’ll be 
celebrating the beginning of a new 
decade.  As we do, we remember that 
2020 is the 19th year that American 
troops have been �ghting in the Global 
War on Terror - America’s longest war.  
During this holiday season, and 
throughout the year, we appreciate the 
service and sacri�ce you and your 
families make.  With deployments or 

long training missions, our Service Members miss out on many special 
occasions, like Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanza, and the New Year.  This 
holiday season, our communities are doing special service projects to 
help those in need such as Toys for Tots, Operation HomeFront, Troops 
for Trees, Christmas Angel, local food & toy drives, and much more.  
Through these e�orts, we want to show our gratitude for our military 
families and all you do day-in and day-out.  On behalf of everyone 
here at Hunt Military Communities, I want to take this time to wish 
you all a very safe and happy Holiday Season and a healthy and happy 
2020. 

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message
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2nd Annual Holiday Lights Contest
Marco's Pizza is proud to sponsor the 2nd Annual Holiday Lights Contest. 
One lucky resident will win 1 year of FREE Marcos Pizza. Marcos will drive 
the property to select a winner 12/19/19. In order to be eligible to win, 
residents must be in compliance with all Resident Guidelines.

Maintenance Holiday Reminder
All decorative lighting must be UL or FM approved for either indoor or 
outdoor use. Outside decorative lights are to be turned o� no later than 
midnight, except on Christmas Eve and New Year's Eve, when they are 
allowed to remain on overnight. Outside lights are not authorized during 
daylight hours. Holiday decorations and outside lighting are prohibited 
from being placed higher than the edge of the roof gutter. The use of 
staples, nails, screws, or other mechanical fasteners to attach decorations 
or lighting to the homes and associated structures is prohibited. Plastic 
clip-on hooks may be commercially obtained and used to attach 
decorative lighting, garlands, etc. Attachment of anything to vinyl siding 
is prohibited. Additionally, electrical decorations must be unplugged 
when residents are away from the home.

Going Out of Town for the Holidays? 
Langley Family Housing requires that residents provide advance 
noti�cation when their home will be unoccupied for more than 7 days. 
We have a form called NOTIFICATION OF ABSENCE FROM THE HOME - we 
can email it or you can stop by either o�ce to pick one up. 

Happy Holidays
With the holidays upon us, we'd like to take this opportunity to re�ect on 
our gifts - we have a wonderful community of neighbors. Keep in mind 
those who may be alone on the holidays and �nd ways to include them. 
There are opportunities small and large to better someone's holiday - 
volunteer at a shelter or donate, make a donation at the food bank, be 
extra kind to the cashier when buying groceries for your holiday feast. 
Invite someone who can't get home for the holidays to join yours. Resolve 
to spread some cheer well into the New Year.  

Kevin Cline
Community Director
kevin.cline@huntcompanies.com

Teresita Akers
Community Manager
teresita.akers@huntcompanies.com 

Jamie Williams
Maintenance Director
jamie.williams@huntcompanies.com

Gerard Kelly
Maintenance Manager
gerard.kelly@huntcompanies.com 

Contact Information
Chiao Ling Chester�eld
Maintenance Manager
chiaoling.chester�eld@huntcompanies.com

O� Base Welcome Center
1798 First Street Hampton, VA 23665
Monday-Friday: 8:30-5:30pm
757-865-1330

Main Base Welcome Center
11 Burrell Loop, Langley AFB, VA 23665
Monday - Friday: 8:00-3:30pm
757-766-1336

After Hours Maintenance
757-766-0136
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• December 17 - Kid's Club Craft from 4:00pm to 5:00pm
at O� Base Welcome Center
**No RSVP Required**

Hot Cocoa Bar
8:30am - 5:00pm

Kid's Club Craft
4:00pm - 5:00pm

Breakfast with Santa
9:00am - 11:00am

SOS Family Lunch
1:00pm - 2:30pm

Christmas Eve O�ces Closed 
for Christmas

Marco's Pizza 
Resident 

Appreciation Day

Polar Express 
Holiday Party

5:00pm - 7:00pm

Polar Express 
Holiday Party

(Rain Date)
5:00pm - 7:00pm

After School Snacks
3:30pm

Ugly Sweater ContestFood Drive Starts

Food Drive Ends

Santa Letter
Accepted 

• December 1 - Food Drive starts to support local food pantry and 
ends on December 20

• December 2 - Santa Letter accepted through December 20

• December 21 - Breakfast with Santa from 9:00am - 11:00am 
at the O� Base Welcome Center
**RSVP Required**

• December 19 - Marco's Pizza Resident Appreciation Day

• December 9 - After School Snacks starting at 3:30pm at both o�ces
**No RSVP Required** 

• December 11 - Hot Cocoa Bar starting at 8:30am - 5:00pm 
at both o�ces

• December 21 - SOS Family Lunch from 1:00pm - 2:30pm 
at the O� Base Welcome Center
**RSVP Required**

• December 24 - Christmas Eve 

• December 25 - O�ces Closed for Christmas

• December 5 - Ugly Sweater Contest (see Facebook for more details) 

• December 6 - Polar Express Holiday Party from 5:00pm to 7:00pm
at the O� Base Welcome Center (Rain Date: December 13)
**No RSVP Required**

*RSVP Required

All events are for current Langley Family Housing residents only and are 
while supplies last. Questions about an event or need to RSVP, email 

langleyevents@huntcompanies.com


